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February 19, 2020 

 
 

 

Sent Via E-Mail:  paul.corderman@house.state.md.us 
 
The Honorable Paul Corderman 
5 Public Square, Suite 210 
Hagerstown, MD  21740 
 
RE: SUPPORT OF HB1485 – MARYLAND MEDICAL ASSISTANCE PROGRAM – EMERGENCY 
 SERVICES TRANSPORTERS -  REIMBURSEMENT 
 
Dear Delegate Corderman:  
 
 The purpose of this letter is to convey the City of Hagerstown’s full support of HB1485 entitled 
Maryland Medical Assistance Program – Emergency Service Transporters - Reimbursement.  
Approval of this Bill would allow altering of certain services provided to Maryland Medical Assistance 
Program recipients by emergency service transporters that are required to be reimbursed by the Maryland 
Department of Health; and generally relating to the reimbursement of services provided by emergency 
service transporters. 
 
 Altering of the requirements for certain EMS transporters will further enhance our robust EMS 
delivery system here in MD.  
 
  Should you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact my office. 
      

     Sincerely, 
 
     THE CITY OF HAGERSTOWN 
 

      
     Robert E. Bruchey, II 
     Mayor of Hagerstown, Maryland 

 
 
c: Hagerstown City Council 
 Scott Nicewarner, City Administrator 
     Steve Lohr, Fire Chief 
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